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ROTARY YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAM 
Melissa Bruck, YE Executive Coordinator 
515 S. George Street, York, PA 17401-2723 
Phone: (717) 854-7842  FAX: (717) 854-6938 

E-mail: office@rotary7390.org  
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Rotary Club of __________________:   
 
On behalf of the District 7390 Youth Exchange committee and the students involved, I thank you for 
taking the opportunity to experience the purpose of our program by hosting the Inbound students for the 
overnight at ____________________ on _____________________.  It is my hope that your club 
members gain as much as our students do from interacting in this international experience.  
 
By hosting this event, you have contributed to the District committee's desire to have our Inbound 
students leave South Central Pennsylvania with a clear appreciation of who we are and where we live.  
With similar events in other parts of the District throughout the year, we believe this can be 
accomplished. 
 
As a token of appreciation and in an attempt to defray costs to your club, the District can offer your club 
up to $125 for hosting this District event.  Please forward your request for the amount of, along with the 
event receipts, name and address to mail the reimbursement check, who the check should be made 
payable to, and forward to Melissa Bruck for reimbursement.   
 
Once again, thank you for your support of and involvement in the Rotary District 7390 Youth Exchange 
program.  I look forward to your enthusiastic participation again in the future. 
 
In Rotary, 
 
Linda Spotts        Steve Feinour 
District YE Chair     District Inbound Chair 
 
 

 

 

 

Linda Spotts, District Chair    Steve Feinour, Inbound Chair 

(717) 920-5250 –work     (717) 236-3010 - work 
(717) 652-7548 – home     (717) 761-0927 - home 
(717) 920-5389 – fax     (717) 234-1925- fax 
crosswinds@pa.net      sfeinour@nssh.com 
 

 

 
 


